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Bobbies on the Beat / New Deals team.                                                                        
Tel. 01752 568254 
 
 
 
CRIME. 
There has been a decrease in crime in the last week, 8th May to 15th May, down 
from 20 crimes last year to 14 this year. 
 
Crimes include: - 
Assault x 3 (1 arrest) 
Burglary x 2 
Possession of cannabis x 2 (2 persons cautioned, one as a result of a warrant 
executed by the team at an address in George Street). 
 
Both burglaries occurred on consecutive nights 11/12th and 12/13th at the 
Devonport Park Lower Lodge, Fore Street, which is being refurbished. 
 Copper piping and brass fittings were stolen. 
 
Anti-social behaviour incidents recorded in the same period in 2008 were 15 
compared with 12 for this year. 
 
 
EVENTS 
If you see a new face out and about with the team, we have a new PCSO - Mark 
Whiddon who started with the team on Monday. 
 
 
OTHER 
The Bobbies on the Beat steering group met on Weds 22nd April and set the 
following priorities for the team for the following 6 weeks: - 
 
1. Drug dealing and use. 
2. High profile policing to combat anti-social behaviour. 
3. Raise PACT scheme awareness. 
 
The next meeting is Weds 3rd June 5.00pm at Brickfields. 
If you have any information or queries please feel free to contact me. 
 
This briefing also appears on the News page of the Force neighbourhood 
website, Devonport area. 
 
Vince Bedford 
New Deals Administrator 
 
Email 
plymouthnewdeals@devonandcornwall.pnn.police.uk 
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